Board of County Commissioners' Meeting

Wednesday, March 17, 1971

Present: George R. Aud, President

J. Wilmer Bowles, Commissioner

J. S. Guy, Jr., Commissioner

B. Harris Sterling, Director of Finance W. S. Donaldson, Consultant (Finance) Paul R. Raley, Administrative Officer

Helen M. Bailey (Mrs.), Admin. Asst. (Recording)

Mr. Aud announced that the Board of County Commissioners had unanimously decided to appoint Mrs. Viola Murphy Gardiner, resident of the 4th Election District, to the position of Secretary B in the Office of the Board of County Commissioners. Mr. Aud requested that the Director of Finance get in touch with Mrs. Gardiner at the earliest opportunity to arrange for an early reporting date.

Mr. Aud also announced that the Board of County Commissioners is planning to check into the reorganization of the Courthouse Offices and that an answer concerning reorganization will be forthcoming by Wednesday of next week --March 24, 1971.

Approved,

George R. Aud